
 
 

7/19 WEEKLY UPDATE FROM MS.LOBATO 

Good morning! 

I hope everyone had a good weekend. 

Registration for summer session is finished. If you have any questions about this please let me 
know. 

There is no school tomorrow 7/20 in observance of Eid Al -Adha. The school building will 
reopen and Zoom classes will resume on Wednesday 7/21. 

Students are expected to participate daily during summer school with Mondays and Friday's 
being remote.  Make sure you attend class on Zoom on those days and complete your Juno 
pods.   In-person remains Tue - Thurs. 

The last day of summer session is Friday 8/13.  All work must be submitted by 12:30 on Friday 
8/12. 

Information about September scheduling will be sent out in mid August. 

As always, if you have any questions, please reach out. 

Take care, 
Donna Lobato 

 


